Dear colleagues from the Judicial Training Centres,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have an unlimited number of online seats available at the upcoming 1½ day hybrid Inter-professional conference on “Cross-border parental responsibility”, which will be held in Bucharest, on 6-7 May 2025, organized in the framework of the EU-funded project, “eFilit - For the improved implementation of EU law and the use of information and communication technology (ICT) systems in the fields of EU judicial cooperation through inter-professional training”.
Detailed information about the project can be found here https://www.eipa.eu/services/e-filit/
The target audience of the project will be legal practitioners having a legal background and working in the EU Member States’ justice system, either in the capacity of a bailiff, judicial officer, lawyer, or judge.
Draft program can be downloaded here
The face-to-face inter-professional conferences will be conducted in English.
Online participation will be free of charge and include the possibility of simultaneous interpretation into French, Portuguese, Polish and Romanian to be provided (encouraging those for whom participating in a training activity in a foreign legal language is still a challenge).
We would appreciate if you could disseminate this information among your networks.
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

